
The Management Board of FEERUM S.A. ("Company") hereby, according to the announcement of the 

Polish Agency for Enterprise Development of May 8, 2014, informs that the Company's project entitled 

"Integrated storage and drying complex based on a patented solution" was included in the list of projects 

recommended for co-financing as part of the Innovative Economy Operational Program, 2007-2013, 

Priority 4. Investments in innovative ventures, Measure: 4.4. New investments with high innovative 

potential. 

The total value of the total expenditure of the project is PLN 17.103,20 thousand. PLN, including the 

value of the net project PLN 13,840.00 thousand PLN, and the recommended amount of funding 6.228.00 

thou. zł. 

 

The aim of the project is to implement innovative technology for the production of new products in the 

form of integrated storage and drying complexes based on a patented solution (ie based on a patented heat 

exchange system that reduces energy consumption by 25% in the grain drying process compared to current 

solutions). 

 

The project began on December 19, 2013, the planned completion of the investment is June 30, 2015. 

Legal basis: Art. 56, para. 1 point 1 of the Act on the offer - confidential information. 


